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NOTICE OF MODIFICATION TO TEXT OF PROPOSED 

CALIFORNIA BOATER CARD REGULATIONS 
 

 
Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8 (c), and section 
44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the Department of Parks and 
Recreation’s Division of Boating and Waterways is providing a notice of changes 
made to proposed regulation section 8200.6, which was the subject of a regulatory 
45-Day Comment Period (December 14, 2018 to January 28, 2019), California 
Boating and Waterways Commission Meeting’s Public Comment Periods, and a 
regulatory Public Hearing on February 7, 2019.  These changes are in response to 
comments received regarding the proposed regulations. 
 
If you have any comments regarding the proposed changes, the Division of 
Boating and Waterways will accept written comments between March 12 and 
March 27, 2019.  All written comments must be submitted to the Division of 
Boating and Waterways no later than 5:00 p.m. on March 27, 2019, and addressed 
to: 
 
 

Division of Boating and Waterways 
Charley Hesse, Regulations Analyst 

One Capitol Mall, Suite 500 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
 
All written comments received by March 27, 2019, which pertain to the indicated 
changes will be reviewed and responded to by the Division of Boating and 
Waterways staff as part of the compilation of the rulemaking file.  Please limit 
your comments to the modifications to the text. 
 


